
Concrete Burial Vaults – 
A Natural Choice

You may not think of a traditional ground 
burial as being green. But there are steps 
you can take – beginning with the use of 
a lined concrete burial vault – to make it 
more environmentally friendly. After all, 
concrete makes up more than 95% of the 
vault’s construction and is produced locally 
from readily available materials – gravel, 
sand, cement and water – minimizing the 
depletion of our natural resources. And our 
commitment to nearby manufacturing and 
distribution reduces our reliance on fossil 
fuels to further contribute to a cleaner earth.

A lined and properly sealed concrete vault 
also protects the environment by preventing 
chemicals from escaping from the interior 
and seeping into the earth. At the same 
time, it protects your loved one nestled 
inside by prohibiting the outside elements 
from getting in. Isn’t it nice to know you can 
protect your loved one and the environment? 

Now that’s something to think about.


